

May, 2022
Dear Special Friends,
     Good morning on Wednesday, May 4, 2022, while I’m at home in Nigeria for a few days right now. I arrived from Kenya a week and a half ago, after being delayed there, while I had problems and pains in my lower back. 
   Jesus touched me, and the healing has come, praise God! Maybe he reminded YOU to especially pray for me, when I needed it so much, during the first three weeks in March! Many people prayed for me, and God did it!
   I’m a soldier in God’s Army, and serving on the front lines in the battle! As you pray for me, I’ll be a SURVIVOR of all the attacks of the enemy! You must make up your mind, that you’ll be a survivor yourself, and not a casualty!
     I was reminded so many times of the verse in Philippians 4:16, “I can do all things through Christ, which strengtheneth me.” YOU can make it, too, with Jesus inside you!
     Thanks so much for praying, and for giving, so I can be here in Africa all these years now, to minister to so many people, in so many different places. We’re partners in the harvest!
     Here in Nigeria, a pastor’s teenage son had a bad fall, when he was running in sports at school, fracturing his wrist. A doctor saw the x-ray, did a surgery, and put a cast (POP) on it.     After about three weeks, he had prayed so much for healing, and got up in the night, knowing he was healed. He began to cut off the cast, and his parents woke up, to check on him.
     He told them, “Jesus has healed me, and I don’t need this any longer!” Truly, his wrist was completely healed very quickly, and he can do everything he could do before the fall, without any problems! God is the miracle working God, and healing is REAL!!!
     I’ve received a lot of great pictures from the church dedication at Banawa (Church No. 100) in northern Ghana on Saturday, March 30. The church we helped build is beautiful, painted light purple, and trimmed in white!
     Even the chief of the village was dancing with joy in the dedication service! They presented a very nice Citation plaque to honor me, and thank me for organizing people to give offerings to help build the church, and a friend is keeping it for me till I come to Ghana again in August.     
     There are churches to help with doors, windows, plastering, flooring, wiring, etc., as God provides, at Karaga, Kankadina, Zabzugu, and Lampoga. There are new churches to help at Zaangum, Naagu, etc. Please try to have a part this month, as God makes it possible!
     We’re mailing out hundreds and hundreds of the latest printed newsletters to people in many countries this month, so if you don’t receive a copy, please let me know, and I’ll try to send one!
     Next week, I’ll travel to the U.S. for almost two months, and return to Nigeria in the first week of July. I look forward to spending time with our son and his family, also to minister in many places. Thanks for praying for me there! 
     If you can, try to come to the big annual International Service and Supper on Friday evening, June 3, at Faith Assembly of God Church, 3940 Vista Road, Pasadena, Texas 77504, at 7:00 P.M. Bring a dish of food to share, and you’ll really have a wonderful evening!
     Yes, the letter “M” is for “MAY, and the letter “M” is also for the word “MARVELOUS,” too! I’m praying for YOU to have a “MARVELOUS MAY,” and see MIRACLES!!
Love, Doris Hokett 
 
     
image1.emf

oleObject1.bin

